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№ Тематические блоки Часы
(академ.)

1.

Inflammatory diseases of the urinary system and retroperitoneal space.
Pyelonephritis. Etiology, pathogenesis, clinical picture. Approaches to
conservative and surgical treatment of inflammatory diseases of the urinary
system. Part 1.

2

Inflammatory diseases of the urinary system and retroperitoneal space.
Pyelonephritis. Etiology, pathogenesis, clinical picture. Approaches to
conservative and surgical treatment of inflammatory diseases of the urinary
system. Part 2.

1

2.

Inflammatory diseases of the urinary system and retroperitoneal space.
Paranephritis. Cystitis. Etiology, pathogenesis, clinical picture. Part 1. 2

Inflammatory diseases of the urinary system and retroperitoneal space.
Paranephritis. Cystitis. Laboratory and instrumental diagnostic methods.
Approaches to conservative and surgical treatment of inflammatory diseases of
the urinary system. Part 2.

2

3.

Inflammatory diseases of the male reproductive system. Prostatitis.
Etiology, pathogenesis, clinical picture. Approaches to conservative and
surgical treatment of inflammatory diseases of the male reproductive system.
Part 1.

2

Inflammatory diseases of the male reproductive system. Orchoepididymite.
Urethritis. Etiology, pathogenesis, clinical picture, laboratory and instrumental
diagnostic methods. Approaches to conservative and surgical treatment of
inflammatory diseases of the male reproductive system. Part 2.

2

4.

Hyperactive bladder. Etiology, pathogenesis, clinical picture. Part 1. 2
Hyperactive bladder. Differential diagnostics, laboratory and instrumental
diagnostic methods. Approaches to conservative and surgical treatment of
overactive bladder. Part 2.

2

5.

Non-inflammatory diseases of the male reproductive system. Varicocele.
Hydrocele. Etiology, pathogenesis, clinical picture, laboratory and
instrumental diagnostic methods. Approaches to conservative and surgical
treatment of non - inflammatory diseases of the male reproductive system. Part
1.

2



Non-inflammatory diseases of the male reproductive system. Phimosis.
Peyronie's disease. Etiology, pathogenesis, clinical picture, laboratory and
instrumental diagnostic methods. Approaches to conservative and surgical
treatment of non - inflammatory diseases of the male reproductive system. Part
2.

2

6.

Benign neoplasms of the genitourinary system. Kidney cysts. Polycystic
kidney disease. Etiology, pathogenesis, clinical picture, laboratory and
instrumental diagnostic methods. Approaches to conservative and surgical
treatment of benign neoplasms of the genitourinary system . Part 1

2

Benign neoplasms of the genitourinary system. Polyps of the urinary system
organs. Cysts of the testicular appendages. Genital viral warts. Etiology,
pathogenesis, clinical picture, laboratory and instrumental diagnostic methods.
Approaches to conservative and surgical treatment of benign neoplasms of the
genitourinary system. Part 2

2

7.

Trauma of the genitourinary system. Injury to the kidney, ureter, bladder,
urethra, scrotum, penis. Clinical picture. Part 1. 2

Trauma of the genitourinary system. Laboratory and instrumental diagnostic
methods. Approaches to conservative and surgical treatment of traumatic
injuries of the genitourinary system. Part 2.

2

8.

Strictural disease of the urethra. Etiology, pathogenesis, clinical picture.
Part 1. 2

Strictural disease of the urethra. Laboratory and instrumental diagnostic
methods. Approaches to conservative and surgical treatment of urethral
strictures. Part 2.

1

9.
Erectile dysfunction. Etiology, pathogenesis, clinical picture. Laboratory and
instrumental diagnostic methods. Approaches to conservative and surgical
treatment of erectile dysfunction.

2

Intermediate certification 2
Summary 34

Considered at the meeting of the department of urology 24.05.2023, protocol №10

Head of the department, D.Sc. (Medicine), professor D.V. Perlin


